
                        

                          

 

To celebrate the end of Rainbow Week and the 

beginning of Anti-Bullying Week on                       

Friday 9Th November children can come            

dressed in rainbow colours. 

Children can choose whatever colour they wish, it 

may be one colour or a whole rainbow of colours. 

This day to celebrate how unique and special we are 

and reinforce the message of this term’s 

curriculum….there is only one you and that life would 

be boring if we were all the same! 

           


